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T H E   H O P E 

C H A R T E R

We believe that the protection and provision of services to those who 
are vulnerable in our society, is a key expression of who we are. Where 
they are unable to provide this for themselves, we recognise this as a 
shared responsibility, both as human beings and responsible citizens.

We affirm social care as a basic human right, essential to human dignity 
and an expression of civilised community. As such we call for a  
government that takes overall responsibility for maintaining a level of  
social care, across our nation that properly reflects these core values.

We declare any regional or economic discrepancy that disproportionately  
affects vulnerable people as unacceptable. We call for a new agreement  
between central and local governments to end this injustice.

We recognise that for a variety of reasons, social care needs and costs 
will continue to rise. This problem is not going to go away. We call for an  
effective long-term approach to funding and taxation that places human 
wellbeing and dignity above political expediency.

We believe that the work of carers is undervalued. This results in low pay,  
increasingly poor conditions which in turn affects the ability of some of our 
most valuable workers to provide the service to which they are committed.  
We call for steps to be taken to upgrade the profession through guaranteed  
minimum wages, increased training opportunities and dignified working  
conditions. Unacceptable practices such as no pay for travel between  
clients should be made illegal.


